
 
 
 
 

July 2020 
 
Thank you for your interest in becoming a Mind in Harrow 
Trustee. 
 
Our Trustee information pack includes: 
 

 Background Summary 

 Governance Role Descriptions & Trustee Person Specification 

 Equality & Diversity Statement 

 Mind in Harrow Strategy 

 Mind in Harrow Annual Report 2019 
 

To find out more about the Trustee role, please send your CV to 
the Chief Executive, Mark Gillham 
m.gillham@mindinharrow.org.uk or call 07958 570050.   

 
We are requesting expressions of interest by 30 November 2020. 
 
You will be invited to attend two Board meetings as an observer 
before being offered to complete an application and attend an 
interview for this role.  Successful candidates who wish to 
become full Board members will be nominated for election. 

 

Thank you for your interest in this role. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mark Gillham 
Chief Executive & Company Secretary 

Mind in Harrow 
 
First Floor 
132-134 College Road 
Harrow 
Middlesex HA1 1BQ 
 
T: 020 8426 0929 
F: 020 8861 3389 
w: www.mindinharrow.org.uk 
e: info@mindinharrow.org.uk  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mind in Harrow relies 
on donations to 
continue its work. 
Please help if you can. 
Contact 020 8426 0929 
to make a donation. 
 
Working towards equal 
opportunities 
 
Chief Executive 
Mark Gillham 
 
Mind in Harrow Limited 
by Guarantee 
Registered Number 
3351324 
 
Registered Charity 
Number 1067480 
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First Floor, 132-134 
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Harrow HA1 1BQ 
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